

338-344 Conklin Ave Binghamton, NY 13903 **607.724.1415**



www.savagefs.com

November 19, 2008

Dear Chief,

The BLUE LIGHT CHOOSE RIGHT campaign is being sponsored by Uno's Chicago Grill in the Towne Square Mall and Savage Funeral Service for a fundraiser on Thursday December 11, 2008.

There will be a celebrity bartender from 6:00 - 7:30 PM.

The Fire Department that brings in the most members through out the day will receive a prize; Santa Claus will be there between 5:00 – 7:00 pm for Children to have their pictures taken, photos are \$5.00 each.

If you do not have time to dine in, take out is available. Write your Fire Dept. on the back of the voucher and that will count as part of the Department with the most members' competition.

Enclosed are UNO vouchers, which you present with your check to the cashier. Up to 20% of the check will be donated to the BLUE LIGHT CHOOSE RIGHT campaign. All monies received will be used for promoting the BLUE LIGHT CHOOSE RIGHT campaign by billboard and print advertisement.

If you have any questions or need more vouchers, please feel free to contact me at 724-1415.

Sincerely,

Peter G. Savage, CFSP